Jump Start

DUAL ENROLLMENT

Wilde Lake High School is excited to announce the addition of Precalculus CC to our course
offerings for the 2021-22 school year. Students enrolled in this class will have an opportunity
to register for college credits at Howard Community College through the JumpStart Dual
Enrollment program.

What is Precalculus CC?

Precalculus CC covers the same content as Precalculus GT.

The course carries the same GPA weight as Precalculus GT.

Students are given an opportunity to earn credit at HCC in two college math courses.
The course is offered entirely at Wilde Lake, takes place during the normal school day,
and will be taught by a Wilde Lake math teacher
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How is Precalculus CC different from GT?

The content is taught in a different order.

The course requires a mixture of online and paper assignments to align with the
course requirements at HCC.

Students will take college-level exams, including a midterm and final.

Students must score a 46 or higher on the ALEKS online placement test before
registering to earn college credit.
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Who should consider taking Precalculus CC?

Precalculus CC is the equivalent of taking both Precalculus | (MATH-143) and Precalculus Il
(MATH-153) at Howard Community College during one school year. These two courses are
transferable to all University System of Maryland schools, as well as to many other colleges and
universities. As a result, the pace of the course and the administration of both college assignments
and exams require dedication and a strong background in both Algebra 1 and 2 content.

How can | get more information?

Wilde Lake High School and the Office of Dual Enrollment will be offering two information sessions to
learn about this opportunity. Please attend one of the sessions below if you would like to hear more
or ask questions.
When: Thursday, June 10 at 6:30pm
or
Monday, June 14 at 10:00am
Google Meet Code: WLHSJumpstartMath

How can | signh up?

If you know that you would like to participate, please fill out this Google Form to
indicate that you would like to be placed into Precalculus CC for Fall 2021, if it is
possible. Due to scheduling constraints, there will be limited availability for the
2021-22 school year. Interested students will be contacted with information about
the registration and placement testing process.



https://forms.gle/TeJZj13CMRBmJjGf7

